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 In keeping with an agreement made a year ago between several American Legion Posts 
of Iron County, there will be no Fourth of July celebration in Crystal Falls this year.  The 
agreement made was last year’s celebration was to be held in Crystal Falls, the celebration in 
1925 at Iron River and the one in 1926 Stambaugh. 

 

 Iron County has purchased a new Harley-Davidson motorcycle for Paul Houlmont who 
will act at the County road police for July, August and September. 

 

 Mildred Martin has returned from her studies at Michigan State Normal School in 
Ypsilanti to spend the summer with her parents Capt. and Mrs. Alfred Martin.  Lillian Jacobs 
came down from Marquette Normal College for a short visit with her parents Mr. and Mrs. J.N. 
Jacobs before returning to summer school. 

 

 Ground has been broken on the lot at the southeast corner of Superior Avenue and 
River Street (17 Superior) for the construction of a new Loia Oil Company service station. 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 


